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DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY 
 

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REGARDING 
CONFERRAL OF DEGREES 

 
Professor Charlotte Canning (Theater and Dance and Faculty Council Chair) submitted the following resolution 
on behalf of the Faculty Council Executive Committee regarding conferral of degrees.  
 
If no objection is filed with the Office of the General Faculty by the date specified below, the resolution will be 
held to have been endorsed by the Faculty Council. If an objection is filed within the prescribed period, the 
resolution will be presented to the Faculty Council at its meeting on September 17, 2018. The objection, with 
reasons, must be signed by a member of the Faculty Council. 
 
To be counted, a protest must be received in the Office of the General Faculty by September 7, 2018. 

 
Alan W. Friedman, Secretary of the General Faculty and Faculty Council 
The University of Texas at Austin 
Arthur J. Thaman and Wilhelmina Doré Thaman Professor of English and Comparative Literature 

 
 
 

RESOLUTION FROM THE FACULTY COUNCIL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REGARDING 
CONFERRAL OF DEGREES 

 
RESOLVED: In reference to the Handbook of Operating Procedures 2-1110, section A. Authority and 
Functions, item d. Approval of Degree Candidates, the Faculty Rules and Governance Committee recommends 
that the Faculty Council, by affirmative vote, delegate for the academic year 2017-18 the approval or 
disapproval of all candidates for degrees to the respective deans.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Distributed through the Faculty Council Wiki site https://wikis.utexas.edu/display/facultycouncil/Wiki+Home 
on August 31, 2018. 


